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BOB FENLEY, DIRECTOR OF INFORMATION JOHN WEEKS, ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR 

DALLAS--Or. Richard D. Burk, dean of the School of Allied 

Health Professions and chairman of Physical Medical and Rehabilitation 

at The University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical School, assumed the 

office of president of the National Rehabilitation Association this 

week. 

The association held its annual meeting at the El Cortez 

Hotel in San Diego this week. Dr. Burk is the first representative 

from Texas to be elected president of the National Rehabilitation 

Association. 
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